
Justification 
Home Visit Procedure Updated   

Head Start and Early Head Start Program 

 
Date Description  
5/23/2023 CSNT Head Start is requesting approval to update the Home Visit 

procedure in the operating manuals and operating procedures to include 
the statement listed below:  
 
 

In order to keep staff safe and healthy Home Visits may be done at the Campus 

instead of the home.  Due to the increase of violence reported in neighborhoods 

within the service area as well as viruses and other health hazards, staff will 

have the option to conduct the home visit at the Campus instead of the home.  

Home visits may be completed in the home if deemed necessary by the family or 

the staff. TWO STAFF are required for all home visits in the home (Lead Teacher 

along with the Family Service Worker, if possible).           

 
 


